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THIS LElTER IS FOR INFORMATION PURPOSES ONLY 
BY YOU 

Dear Mr  O’Sullivan 

Re: Technical Amendment to  a Licence in the name of Roadstone Limited, for a facility 
a t  Fassaroe Waste Recovery Facility, Fassaroe Avenue, Fassaroe, Bray, County Wicklow. 

We wish to  inform you that the EPA received a request from Roadstone Limited for a 
Technical Amendment, under Section 42B(l) of the Waste Management Act 1996 as 
amended, to  their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

As your submission considered during the process of licensing this facility we are to  advise 
that the EPA has considered the request for an amendment and has decided to  amend 
the licence. 

The amendment will be available to  view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. The 
Technical Amendment A should be read in conjunction with previous amendments and 
the existing Licence Reg No WO269-01. 

If you have any further queries please contact the Environmental Licensing Programme 
by email t o  licensina@epa.ie. 

d 

Yours sincerely 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 



Mr William Walsh 
Director 
Inland Fisheries Ireland 
Eastern River Basin District 
15a Main Street 
Blackrock 
County Dublin 

NO ACTION IS REQUIRED BY YOU 
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Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
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Dear Mr  Walsh 

Re: Technical Amendment to  a Licence in the name of Roadstone Limited, for a facility 
a t  Fassaroe Waste Recovery Facility, Fassaroe Avenue, Fassaroe, Bray, County Wicklow. 

We wish to  inform you that the EPA received a request from Roadstone Limited for a 
Technical Amendment, under Section 42B(1) of the Waste Management Act 1996 as 
amended, to  their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

As your submission considered during the process of licensing this facility we are to  advise 
that the EPA has considered the request for an amendment and has decided to  amend 
the licence. 

The amendment will be available t o  view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. The 
Technical Amendment A should be read in conjunction with previous amendments and 
the existing Licence Reg No WO269-01. 

If you have any further queries please contact the Environmental Licensing Programme 
by email t o  licensing@epa.ie. 

Yours sincerely 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 


